
-----Original Message-----
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2025 1:34 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0064

-- Name --
Fatima Tanti

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Both Milton Hydro and Enbridge gas already charge exorbitant distribution fees to consumers. I can not keep up
with the monthly fees as a single mom. Please make do with the funds you already have and stop trying to extract as
much money as humanly possible from consumers.




